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Dear Editor, 

 

Please find enclosed the revised manuscript entitled " Colorectal resection in deep pelvic 

endometriosis. Surgical technique and post-operative complications.".  

 

Answer to Reviewer: 

 

This paper is well constructed as well as for data and statistical analisys. Further randomized 

clinical trial are needed to give more definitive conclusion. 

 

We want to thanks the reviewer for his comment 

 

 

Looking forward to hearing from you soon.  

Kindest Regards 

Marco Milone, MD 

 


